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March 6, 2019 

 

Michael Iguchi 

13211 Highway 160 West 

Pagosa Springs, CO  

81147 

 

 

Re: Keyah Grande, Permit No. M-2011-026 Inspection Problem Abatement Extension 

Request Approval 

 

Dear Mr. Iguchi, 

 

On Wednesday March 6, 2019 the Division received your request for a 30 day extension request 

to the submittal date of the items outlined in the inspection report dated December 4, 2018.  This 

letter is to inform you that your request has been approved and your new submittal date is 

Wednesday April 3, 2019. 

 

All required items must be received by the Denver Office no later than April 3, 2019.  If you 

have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction 

Field Office, by phone at (970) 243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

 

 

Ec: Clinton Casey, SME Environmental 
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